
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Cougar Chronicle 

December 8, 2010 

Christ’s Love  

Calls Us -  

Share the 

Message 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Wed Dec 8 
7:00 pm Advent 
Worship 
 
Sat Dec 11 
9-11 am Christmas 
Eve Practice 
  
Sat Dec 11 
11-1:30 Christmas 
for Kids 
 
Sun Dec 12 
8 & 10:30 am 
Worship 
 
Sun Dec 12 
9:15 am  
Sunday School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Preparation:  We hope you will be able to join us for our second midweek Advent 
service tonight at 7:00 PM.  What a great time to remember what’s really important this 
time of year. 
 
Pre-K First Year Class Field Trip:  The  first year class is going on a field trip to County 
Fair at 9:20 on Thursday, December 9 and will return at around 10:15.  All students 
should leave a car/booster seat in the entryway Thursday a.m. so that we are in 
compliance with the law.   
 
Children’s Christmas Eve Practice:  Our first Children’s Christmas Eve practice will be 
this Saturday, December 11.  Grades K-8 will meet  from 9:00-11:00 AM.  PreK are 
asked to be here from 10:00-11:00 AM and meet in their classroom.  The following 
Saturday, December 18, all of the children (PreK-8) will meet from 9-10:30 AM.  
Attendance is VERY important. 
 
Are You Coming?  There still is room for your child to attend “Christmas for Kids”, a one 
day Vacation Bible School on Saturday for kids from Pre-K 3 year olds through 4

th
 grade. 

It will run from 11:00 AM (right after our first children’s Christmas practice is over) until 
1:30 PM.  Please email or call the office to register. 
 
Hooray!  On Monday the students in grades 1 and 2 reached their goal of passing, as a 
class, 100 Accelerated Reader tests.  They began reading toward this goal the beginning 
of November and to have reached 100 by this time is just amazing!  We would like to 
thank Mr. & Mrs. Wendorff for providing the cake for our celebration.  Keep up the good 
work! 
 
Parent Sign Up:  Every basketball/cheerleader family needs to work  at least three times 
for home basketball games.  This year every family is required to work at least one shift 
in the concession stand.  An updated sign up sheet will be emailed with the Cougar 
Chronicle today.  Open time slots are highlighted in yellow.  If you have not signed up  
please email Mrs. Onken or call the office.   
 
On Time:  While we know that there are many things that can mess up our schedules, it 
is very important that parents pick up their children from extra curricular activities on time.  
Many times those who are helping with the programs have schedules to meet as well 
and cannot stay around past the end of practice.  Coaches are obligated to stay until 
every child is picked up.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Parent Transport:  Next Wednesday, December 15th is a parent transport afternoon. 
 
PTF Gift Wrapping:  The PTF gift wrapping will not be held this Saturday.  The gift 
wrapping scheduled for Saturday, December 18th will still take place. 
 

 
Birthdays  
this  
month!! 
 
Mrs. Long - 9 
Dylan Criquet-
Danielson - 10 
Amanda Biastock - 12 
Mrs. Ellingson - 12 
Peyton Boeck -12 
Adyson Fischer - 22 
 



Band and Piano Students:  The band students and piano students will be performing at Boulder Estates 
next Thursday afternoon, December 16th, to entertain the residents with holiday music.   
 
 


